
 

AUSTRALIAN PRINCIPALS FEDERATION 

VICTORIAN BRANCH 

ELECTION NOTICE 

Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 

 
Nominations are called for the following offices: - 
 

BRANCH COUNCILLORS comprising: 

Primary Sector Representatives from the following Regions: 
 North Eastern Victoria Region (1) 
   

Secondary Sector Representatives from the following Regions: 

 North Western Victoria Region (2) 
  

Comprehensive Sector Representatives from the following Regions: 

 North Eastern Victoria Region (1) 
North Western Victoria Region (1) 

  South Western Victoria Region (1) 
 

Statewide Sector Representatives from the following Sectors: 
  
 Statewide Comprehensive Sector (1) 
NB: Comprehensive Sector” means members employed in or in connection with a P-9, P-12, K-12, Language 
or Specialist School  

 
NOMINATIONS 
Nominations, which must be in writing and comply with the rules of the Federation, may be made at any time 

from 10 April 2018.  They must reach my postal address not later than 5pm AEST Tuesday 1 May 2018.  
Nominations cannot be withdrawn after this time.  
 

NOMINATION FORMS 
Nomination forms are available from me, or the office of the Federation.  The use of this form is not 
compulsory provided nominations comply with the rules. 

HOW TO LODGE NOMINATIONS 

By post: GPO Box 4382, MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

By fax: (02) 6293 7603 

By hand: Level 8, Casselden, 2 Lonsdale Street (Cnr Spring Street) Melbourne VIC 3000 

(Please make an appointment with the Returning Officer if delivering by hand) 

By Email: A properly completed nomination form including all necessary signatures and 
attachments may be scanned and submitted as a pdf file to vicelections@aec.gov.au  
PLEASE NOTE: Emails to the AEC mailbox that appear to be spam may be blocked. It is the responsibility of 
senders to ensure that their email reaches the AEC before the deadline for nominations. You may call the 
number provided to check. 
    
     

BALLOT 
If a ballot is necessary, voting material will be posted on 21 May 2018 to eligible members at the address 
shown in the Federation’s records.  Members should notify the Federation of any change of address.  The 
ballot will close at 5pm AEST Monday 18 June 2018. 
 
Changed Address? Advise the Australian Principals Federation now. 
 
Note: A copy of the AEC’s election report can be obtained from organization or from me after the completion 
of the election. 

 
 

Jeff Webb 
Returning Officer 
10 April 2018  

 


